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I oppose this measure. As a resident in a rural location getting to a polling place 

would be a hardship for me. My husband also does not have the opportunity to leave 

his work for hours to wait in line to vote. Voting by mail is a big benefit of being an 

Oregon resident. There is no reason to take it away, it helps all people equally.  


